MICT ADVISORY

Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner Advisory

7/1/2022

ADVISORY NO. 2022-1794

Dear Valued Customers,

Please be advised that our customercare@ictsi.com email address will be temporarily unavailable on July 3, Sunday, from 0500H to 0700H due to an email migration activity that will be conducted during this period.

Nonetheless, we wish to provide continuous assistance to our clients, hence, we are assigning alternative email addresses that you may use should you have any concerns during the downtime. Kindly see below:

jmico@ictsi.com calcedo@ictsi.com jtanagras@ictsi.com

Please share to your team members for everyone's guidance. Thank you.

Regards,

MICT Management